
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
If you are considering registering your child to sit the 11+ Kent Selection Test in September 2024, we would 
advise you to allow your child to sit a CAT (Cognitive Ability Test). This test does not increase your child’s 
chance of passing the 11+, however, it will provide a good indication of your child’s suitability for grammar 
school. 

 
The test will be completed electronically during school time and the cost is covered by the school in the first 
instance. We shall then offer pupils a secondary CAT in June, which can help you to make a final decision on 
whether or not to register your child to sit the Kent Selection Test. The second test we would ask parents to 
contribute towards the cost. Once the test has been administered, we will arrange a meeting with you to 
discuss the result. 

 
If you would like your child to sit the CAT test please can you fill out the form on MCAS by Thursday 19th 
October 2023. The tests will be sat on the week of 30th October 2023. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss H Knipe and Miss N Gumbley 

Seal CE Primary 

Zambra Way 
TN15 0DJ 

TEL: 01732 762388 
 
 

office@inspiream.org.uk 
 

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
ceo@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk 

 
 


